
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
  
NORTH CAROLINA 

BUNCOMBE COUNTY 

  
Notice is hereby given that a special meeting of the Buncombe County 
Environmental and Energy Stewardship Subcommittee has been called at 
11:00am on Monday, March 25, 2024 at 200 College Street (3rd floor) in order to 
interview applicants to fill subcommittee vacancies. 
 
Regular meetings are the third Friday of each month at 10:00 am.  
      
If you have any questions about this meeting, please contact Jackie Hamstead, 
Sustainability Project Manager at 828-767-0496. 
  
This the 21st day of March, 2024. 
 


